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Numbat News 
STRIVE TO EXCEL 

Lunch Orders 
MON -  FRI -  Arola’s Café Bakery 

        9860 6808 

P&C Uniform Shop     

Tuesdays from 9am - 11am 
Top veranda near Rm 14 

Dates to Remember  
 

•  Friday February 25 
               Faction Swimming Carnival 
 

• Friday March 25 
              Interschool Swimming Carnival  
 

• Thursday April 7 
                 Last day of term 1 

Image courtesy of Seashalia Gibb.  

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

I want to start by welcoming our new families and re-assure you that your children are in good hands here 
at Pingelly Primary School. We are committed to developing strong partnerships with our families to     
ensure that the social, emotional and academic needs of each and every student are met. I would also like 
to officially welcome Mrs Christina Antonie who is teaching our year 2/3 class and Mrs Kellie Shaw who is   
working alongside Mr Cowcher in the role of Deputy Principal. 

 

With COVID lurking we are living in very uncertain times.  Operating guidelines for school are changing     
rapidly so I urge you to keep abreast of these changes by monitoring See-Saw, the Pingelly PS Facebook 
page and checking your child’s bag for any notes that may come home. Despite the challenges of COVID,   
we will continue to provide our students with a high quality individualised education program.  

 

Take care & stay safe 

Sam Goodlad 

Principal 

10 February 2022 

 The P&C uniform shop will be open every                              

Tuesday from 9am to sell  uniforms and take orders.  

The shop is located on the top veranda, next to Room 14.  

You are permitted to attend the uniform shop,  but please adhere to  the 
WA Government mask wearing mandates, and physically distance from other adults.  
There is a SafeWA QR code outside of the front office door, where you can scan in.                     
Can you please, also sign in  inside the front office for school record purposes. 

Thank you for your understanding as we take the necessary steps to keep our 
school safe and open for learning.  



Please make Mrs Kelly Shaw and Mrs Christina Antonie very welcome to our school.  

I am very excited to be joining the amazing school community at Pingelly Primary School. I 

farm with my husband, Andrew, west of Beverley and have three daughters at school or     

university  in Perth.  I have been an educator for 25 years and am passionate about providing a 

robust, inclusive curriculum along with a safe place for students to grow, develop and prosper. 

I look forward to meeting you all and working together to achieve the best possible outcomes 

for your child. 

 

 

 

I have been teaching for over 15 years. I have taught at a few local wheatbelt schools and in 

the Pilbara and Kimberly area. I have 4 adult daughters and one gorgeous 18 month old  

grandson. I travel each day from my family home in Wickepin.  

DAY DATE EVENT CALENDAR 

Friday February 25 Faction Swimming Carnival Yrs 4-6 

Friday March 25 Interschool Swimming Carnival  

Thursday April 7 Last day of term 1 for students 

Tuesday April 26 First day of term 2 

Head Councillors & Student Leaders 2022 with Ms Goodlad 

Back L-R: Kobi B, Jack N, Brock K-M, Marcus L 

Front L-R: Patrick P, Jemma D, Ms Goodlad, Paige W, Lukah S, Xavier T 


